BUFFALO LAKE P&R DISTRICT

Board of Commissioner's Meeting Minutes of the Special Meeting held on May 26, 2020

Meeting called to Order by Joe Dion, Chair at 11:00 a.m. at the Packwaukee Town Park Pavilion

Members Present: Joe Dion, William Lewis, Larry Haygood, Vicki Trimble, and Al

Rosenthal

Also Present: John Bluemke, Ralph Mueller and Kathleen Ludwikowski

Main reason for the meeting was to develop a letter to be sent to DNR to discuss revisions in the 1976/1977 regulations for Buffalo Lake

Ralph Mueller was present and asked to speak concerning history of the river and lake and how it has changed. He is also concerned that water levels have increased since the rebuilding of the dam in Montello, and the effect it has had on crop land.

At approximately 11: 45 the meeting took a 10 minute break in order to move to the Town Hall in Packwaukee because of noise in the area of the pavilion. Meeting reconvened in the Packwaukee Town Hall at approximately 11:55 and all people who were previously at the meeting, except Ralph Mueller, who had left before the break, were in attendance.

Much discussion followed concerning the content of the letter to DNR, and Joe, with help from John Bluemke would develop a letter and send to Bill Connor, attorney for review before sending to DNR. Letter is attached to these minutes.

At 12:15 p.m. a motion by Al Rosenthal was made to adjourn the meeting, second by Vicki Trimble Approved